TERM 4 1 THURSDAY 5
DECEMBER 2019

PRIMARY WANDERERS CUP FINALS DAY

The APP Primary Boys and Girls Football teams traveled to Blacktown International Sports
Park

The APP Primary Boys and Girls Football teams have trained hard under the guidance of Coach
Sonny this year, with our Year 5 and 6 Boys and Girls teams qualifying for the Finals Day of the
Western Sydney Wanderers Cup.

In the rounds, both teams played with great skill and combined well on the pitch. Unfortunately
they placed 3rd in their respective pools and did not progress to the final stage.

It was a wonderful to watch our teams play and | look forward to the 2020 season.
Mrs S Evans

Talented Athletes Program Coordinator
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